
From: chick_family_terrys@yahoo.co.jp <chick_family_terrys@yahoo.co.jp>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 10:40 AM 
To: Town Manager <Manager@losgatosca.gov>; attorney@losgatos.gov; Clerk 
<Clerk@losgatosca.gov>; Planning <Planning@losgatosca.gov>; finace@losgatosca.gov 
Cc: CHICK_FAMILY_TERRYS@YAHOO.CO.JP 
Subject: Town Meeting: January 21, 2020 for Public Hearing 

Town of Los Gatos, Council 

Marcia Jensen Mayor 
Barbara Spector, Vice Mayor 
Rob Rennie, Council Member 
Marico Sayoc, Council Member 

January 21,2020 

Re: objections to abatement list : Property : 15931 Blossom Hill Rd., Los Gatos, CA 95032 
Property Owner: Naka Terry 

I would like to take this opportunity to apologize for having my property listed as a weed 
abatement program list. 
Since my dear husband had passed away 5 years ago at the age of 47, we have been struggling 
in every aspect of our lives.   One of the major obstacle was a finance. 
My late husband did not have a will and we needed to take time to sort out our property in 
England, where he was from, and to be transferred to here.  Also, both of my children were 
facing  difficult medical situations. 

But of course, I do realise I need to sort out my property for the safety of every good citizens 
around us who tirelessly supported us throughout our most difficult times in our lives. 
We do feel much gratitude toward o many kind friends and neighbours in Los Gatos, and we are 
very sorry for neglecting our yard, though it was totally unintentional. 

We have decided to tackle our yard head-on and life-changing front and back yard sweep up 
done. 

I am going to send you the before and after pictures, so please take a look. 

We are still in the process of spreading a thick layer (2 inches-3 inches) of mulch we have 
acquired from a over-grown trees and bushes throughout our yard. 
But our kind neighbours  who is a professional gardener is committed to help us keeping the 
weeds down, as you can see until the mulches are all in place. 

ATTACHMENT 4



Therefore, we would like to beg you to consider re-evaluating our status. 

Again, I do apologize for ending up on the list.  And thank you very much for giving me the 
chance to make a difference. 

Sincerely, 

Naka Terry 
15931 Blossom Hill Rd., 
Los Gatos, CA 95032 

P.S.  The pictures to follow this email 






























